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This Week
OFSTED: A big thank you for all your support over the last two days during our 

OFSTED inspection, we look forward to sending you all the report as soon as we 

have it which will be sometime after half term.

School Meal Costs: We have been notified by WSCC that the cost of school 

meals rose to £2.30 per day (from £2.20) at the start of this term. Tracey will 

be adjusting the invoices for the next half term to take this into account.

Primary Open Morning: Primary Department (Willows, Palms, Chestnut, Beech 

& Elms) have their open morning this coming Tuesday (17th October) from 

10.30-11.30. Please do join us to see what your children have been working on.

Shoebox Appeal: We are taking part in the Link to Hope Family Shoebox 

Appeal again this year. Full details will be sent home next week, but you can find 

out about the sort of items we want to collect here:  

www.linktohope.co.uk/shoebox-appeal-2017 

App of the Week
It would be lovely if you could 

let us know which Apps you 

really like that you use at 

home.

Please email your suggestions 

to: scandy@qe2school.co.uk

Student Council Awards
Willows - Bake Off Cake

Jamie, Elms - Parachute

Limes - World Map

Sensory Shakespeare
Our Shakespeare performance season began this week with our Sensology 

based production of “The Tempest.” This told the story through the senses 

using music, lighting effects, food and massage. 

Our performance of “The Taming of the Shrew”is still to come - and don’t 

forget you’ll need to buy tickets for “The Merry Wives of Windsor” from The 

Capitol’s box office. Our performance there is on Tuesday 21st November.

http://www.linktohope.co.uk/shoebox-appeal-2017


Class News from Pines Class
We have had a fantastic week in Pines class, experimenting with our brand new karaoke machine from 

the PTFA to create some soulful tunes. We also had a wonderful trip out to Southwater park. Who can 

spot our parent helper who managed to clamber her way down the long rope bridge with a little help 

from Pines members?

Class News from Cedar Class
We have been learning about colour mixing, tint and shade in art. We have been mixing primary colours 

together to create secondary colours and adding black and white to different coloured paints to 

create different shades and tints. We have been thinking about our favourite colours and which 

colours are 'warm' and 'cold'. 
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